

March 1, 2010

Jason Green City Attorney 300 Sixth St. Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Mr. Green,

The Black Hills Mountain Bike Association would like to hold a raffle for fundraising purposes. Tickets would be sold at the Black Hills Fat Tire Festival on May 28th through May 31st. All funds received will go to the Black Hills Mountain Bike Association and will go towards the maintenance and construction of trails on M-Hill, Skyline Drive and the Dirt Jump Park.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ed Engler, President

asal-

Black Hills Mountain Bike Association

PO Box 9351

Rapid City, SD 57709